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Effective March 1, 2020 the Massachusetts State College Building Authority’s new address will be: 
10 High Street, Suite 201,
Boston, MA 02110

Our phone, fax, and e-mail will remain the same. Please make a note of this new information.

Michael A Rose, Senior Accountant MROSE@MSCBA.ORG Direct: (617) 933-8351
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